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To members of the Joint Committee on Ways and Means, 

 

 I write as a retired public health professional who is acutely aware of the importance 

of access to healthcare as an important determinant of health. 

Those without access to healthcare are by definition marginalized community 

members. EVERYONE deserves health care. It should be a right not a privilege. 

Please assure that SB 1089 gets the funding it needs to assure success and ultimate 

access to healthcare for all Oregonians. 

 

With hope and best wishes, 

Wendy Rankin  


